
From: Raddatz, Michael
To: "Johnson, Amy"
Cc: Grice, Thomas; Miller, Debra
Subject: LAR 15-03
Date: Monday, June 29, 2015 9:08:48 AM

Good Morning
By this e-mail I acknowledge receipt of your License Amendment Request dated May 11,
 2015. Our initial review has determined that there is enough information to proceed with
 the evaluation. This review has been assigned TAC 34326 please reference this TAC in
 any future correspondence related to this review.
Our initial examination has also determined that one piece of required information was not
 provided thus, we have the following Request for Additional Information:

“As required by 10 CFR 30.32(g), please provide both
 manufacturer name(s), and model number(s) of sources that you
 wish to acquire.”

To facilitate or review and allow it to be completed in a timely manner, please respond to
 this request within the next 30 days.
Michael Raddatz, UUSA Senior Project Manager
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